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Welcome to the summer term! Can you believe it’s come around so quickly!? We’ve another exciting half term ahead.
English
In English this half term we will be writing parts of a story based on our class book ‘How to Train Your Dragon’. We will be learning about amazing adjectives and how to be more descriptive when we write.
Maths
In Maths, the children will be focusing on measures and data handling and how we can put our addition, subtraction, multiplication and division methods to use.
Topic
Our topic will be focusing on the Vikings and we have had our Viking visitor to help us find out more. It was an amazing day and well done to all the children for their behaviour and questions.
Times Tables
One of the expectation for the end of Year 4 is for children to know their times table up to 12x12. While the majority of children are practising their times tables and are doing a great job at using them in Maths, others are not practising at home. At this point in their school career, it will become more and more evident those who aren’t working hard at them, because they will need them for more and more areas of new learning in Maths. With that in mind, please can you ensure that your child continues to practise their times tables at home. Well done for keeping up with www.ttrockstars.com 
Spellings
New spellings will be given out each week and they will be tested on the day written on their spelling book.
Homework
The homework this half term is a long-term homework. I would like the children to carry out some research into one of two things:
· What an early Viking settlement would have looked like in Britain. 
OR
· Viking longships.
I would like them to present this information in any way they would like. These could include: a PowerPoint, a model with information, a poster, an information booklet or minecraft.
Please bring homework to school on Monday 21st May.
Reading
Just a reminder that the children are more than welcome to sign reading logs themselves. However, please can all parents sign it once a week so I know you’re checking on what they’ve read? I will also be checking their reading diaries on Wednesdays.
Other information and key dates
· Our PE days will be Wednesday and Thursday (depending on weather)
·  Sports day is on Friday 25th May
Please feel free to come and talk to me if you have any concerns or simply want to find out more about what we’re doing. 
Mr Venus
